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Dear 4-H member who is registered to be judged by their advisor for miscellaneous project judging,  
 
We appreciate your response in letting us know that you are going to have your miscellaneous project 
advisor judged this year. As a reminder, advisor judged projects are for a grade and completion only. 
They are not eligible for any county awards.  
 
Please contact your advisor to schedule a date/time for them to judge your project. Projects must be 
judged and score sheet(s) turned in by July 18.  
 
Your club advisor will provide you with more specific information and rules and guidelines to follow for 
your project judging with them.  
 
Once your score sheet is turned in no later than July 18, your grade will be recorded and your premiums 
will be sent directly to you.  
 
Ohio 4-H Guidelines for In-person Meetings and Events  
 
Members cannot attend judging if they or anyone living in their household is experiencing any of the 
following symptoms: fever, cough, or shortness of breath. Members cannot attend judging if they or 
anyone in their household has been exposed to COVID-19.  
 

Face Masks  

Face masks are expected to be worn at all 4-H in-person meetings and events. Face masks 

refer to disposable procedure masks or cloth face coverings, not surgical or N-95 respirators. 

They should fit snuggly around the mouth and nose and be worn appropriately to be effective. 

Remember – it is possible to have COVID-19, not exhibit any symptoms and transmit the virus 

to others.  Wearing a face mask is a measure to protect others. 

Face masks are required at the following events: individual interviews, skill-a-thon, and other 

judging events that may accidentally result in less than 6-foot social distancing space. 

Cloth Face Covering Patterns 

There are many ways in which you can make a cloth face covering. The CDC offers several 

different options to make a cloth mask including a sewn mask, a quick-cut t-shirt mask, and a 

bandana cloth face covering. These patterns can be found at: www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-

ncov/prevent-getting-sick/how-to-make-cloth-face-covering.html 

 

Practice Good Hygiene 

• Wash your hands often, with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially after 

touching any frequently used item or surface. 

• Avoid touching your face or others in attendance. 

• Sneeze or cough into a tissue or the inside of your elbow. 
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